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I am in full support of measure 114. I believe it is asking very little to require a 

license/permit to have a gun and restrictions on having one if an individual can't pass 

a background check.  We need House Bill 3075-1 to ensure a smoother and more 

rapid implementation of Measure 114.  I did work on getting the measure 114 on the 

ballot and voted for it. 

 

A permit or license to use a gun should be part of living in a civilized society, we are 

required to have a license or permit to drive a car, operate a boat, use a ham radio, 

etc. Setting a requirement for gun ownership and operation is in my mind better for 

society.  The alternative now is that anyone seems to have access to firearms 

designed to kill and cripple. We can and must do better.   


